VP Rogers Unit Report
January 2019

Hello Brothers and Sisters,

| hope everyone had a great christmas, and happy new year to everyone.

In December we had our General membership meetings with our annual gift card giveaway and | was very pleased with
the turnout for both meetings.

At the Firkin’ on Bloor there were over 30 members that showed up for the meeting and lunch and at the Imperial Pub
we had close to 100 members show up, now it wasn’t much of a meeting but more of get out enjoy some food and get
your card. We will continue to hold our GM meetings at these 2 places.

In January | was also able to give out another 50 cards to members at OMP and DSQ. For all of you who did not get your
card, there will be more dates soon, watch for your union email.

In my last report | told you about the Newsroom changes and since then | haven’t heard anything negative, members
are happy. They are also hiring a few AP’s and HR will be filling those positions shortly.

I've been fairly busy so far. I've been helping out with a couple LTD cases, one is in the appeal process, and the other,
we are in to Article 11.1.4, vacation credits, i’'m just waiting for HR to get back to me on this.

I’'ve been to 3 investigations for incidents at OMP and DSQ, these are meetings with HR, the employee and a union rep.

1 has been resolved and I’'m waiting for HR to get back to me on the others.

The new books should be going to print very soon.

Article 9.1.4, on March 1st the company will post the seniority list, please check this for any errors, you have 30 days to
request any corrections.

That’s all | have for now. Please remember to check the Local’s web-site for further information.

Regards,

Carl Davis
VP Rogers Unit



